01/16/2023

To Whom it May Concern!

On Sunday January 15, 2023 | reviewed the financial documents of Canyon State Naturists. Mr.
Steve McSain, Treasurer for the Canyon State Naturists, provided all documents and made
himself available for any and all questions throughout my review.

All documents seemed to be in order and my review uncovered nothing questionable, all
transactions looked well documented and perfectly legitimate.

If anyone has questions or would like to know more about this please do not hesitate to contact

o

edwardjay@outlook.com




